
 

 

Notify us now for the bus in  
September! 
In order to ensure that your child is picked up and dropped off where he or she should be 

everyday in September, please indicate any necessary changes on the « Transport scolaire—

septembre 2019» sheet that you will receive from the school.  

The following are the changes that you must notify us about for September: 

 you plan on moving; OR 

 you will be using, or changing daycare or sitter; OR 

 you do not intend to use the transportation  

   service; OR 

 the contact information presently used for your  

   family will change (phone numbers for home,  

   cell phone, work or emergency contacts).  

Please return the sheet with the necessary changes  indicated on it to the school before June 

28th. The Conseil scolaire Centre-Nord board office (#322, 8627, 91 St. N.W., Edmonton, Al-

berta, T6C 3N1) is open all summer. If you need to make a change during the summer, please 

send the form to the transportation service by email to transport@centrenord.ab.ca and re-

quest a confirmation of receipt of your email. 

Special note:   All requests for changes submitted after June 28th will be assigned 

to an existing stop for the beginning of the school year, as no new stops will be 

added until the end of September 2019. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Transportation Service 

780 468-6440 or 1 800 248-6886 


